From: Arlene Goss

Sent: Thursday, 22 June 2017 11:51 a.m.

Subject: Information request 320356

Dear Mr Mitchell,

Official information request for: 595925, MITCHELL, YEAR HOUSE BUILT

Reference Number: 320356

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 22-June-2017 for 595925, MITCHELL, YEAR HOUSE BUILT

You have asked what year the house at 24 Seaview Road, Brighton, was built.

This part of the district was under the Taieri County Council in earlier days and when the councils were amalgamated the property information passed to Dunedin City Council was often not complete. The earliest record we have on our digital property file for this address is a building permit from 1977 to add a bedroom to the dwelling. Therefore I am unable to answer your question conclusively. Our archives department has old information, such as historical aerial photographs that might help, and you are welcome to contact them with a view to doing your own research. Just phone the main council number and ask for archives.

Sorry I am unable to help you further.

Regards Arlene Goss

Arlene Goss **Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz











📤 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail